
Sunday  All of these Sunday services are live @ Dawlish college 

20th & 27th & 6th 9:55– 10:25: Prayer before the service @ Dawlish 

College 

20th: 10:30am: More People, More Like Jesus, in More Places - Part 6 : 

‘In More Places - how can Jesus’ Kingdom come? ’:  Chris Clewer 

27th: 10:30am: A call to repent before Lent begins : Maki Miço 

6th: Hope is coming Part 1 - Hope in the gospel: James 

Monday 9:00-10am: Virtual Prayer: arranged by Graham (Every Monday) 

Tuesday 9:00-10am: SLT led Prayer: Jane’s House (every Tuesday) 

3:00– Prayer for overseas mission: Wendy’s House (22nd February) 

Wednesday  

Thursday 10am: ROC/ CTDD prayer meeting via Zoom (3rd March) 

2.30-3.45pm Thursday Friendship Group: Meeting in small groups– see 

Ros or Keith & Eileen for details (Every Thursday) 

Friday  

Saturday 9:30-12:30 Day of prayer and fasting (5th March) 

20th February - 6th March 

Find us on Facebook 

For any notices, please contact Cecilia on: officedcf@gmail.com by Thursday morning. 

For urgent Senior Leadership matters, email: slt.hopechurch@gmail.com 

For ROC Dawlish enquires, email Mark Jones on: markjones198@gmail.com 

To contact the trustees use: trustees@hopechurchdawlish.org 

Any other church-related enquires, email the Church Office on: officedcf@gmail.com  

Safeguarding, phone Jane Coombes on: 07399 572192  

Church Website: www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net 

Church Office : 01626 8884692 Black Swan Business Park, Black Swan Road, Dawlish EX7 0FQ 
 

Registered Charity No: 1178345  

https://www.facebook.com/Dawlish-Christian-Fellowship-214440962457943/
https://www.facebook.com/Dawlish-Christian-Fellowship-214440962457943/
mailto:trustees@hopechurchdawlish.org


Notices 
Sunday services: Please note– we are about to have 3 Sundays in a row with 

live services at Dawlish College– breaking our usual pattern! 

20th February (Live Service): The last in our series, ‘More people, more like 

Jesus, in more places’. We’re thinking about the question: ‘how can Jesus’ 

kingdom come’. We’ll have a guest speaker; Chris Clewer. 

27th February (Live Service): This will be an extended open gathering of 

Worship, sharing and prayer as we work through some of the challenging we 

are facing (please see the letter from the SLT that was sent out with last week’s 

notices for more information). Maki Miço will also be brining us a message on 

repenting before lent. 

3rd March (Live Service): In the lead up to Easter, we are starting a new series; 

‘Hope is Coming’. The first part is called ‘Hope in the gospel’. 

The service that took place on 6th February has now been uploaded on to 

YouTube (and our website). Sorry about the delay. 

 

Prayer this week: 

For the Thursday ROC/ CTDD Prayer meeting on 3rd March @ 10am use: 

https://us05web.zoom.us/j/82050290794?pwd=WmM1OG5oRFNwNzBjdDVmSXBCc0Q1QT09 

Please contact the office for the meeting ID and password  

(Please note: These is a new link) 

Celebrate Fairtrade Fortnight-Afternoon Tea 

When: Wednesday 2nd March 3p.m-5p.m. 

Where: At the Strand Centre, Dawlish 

How Much: There is no charge but donations 

greatly received 

Please book direct on 01626 889038 or Paul 

on 07572127965 

Talk/Quiz-by Sue Errington about Fairtrade coffee, the Twongerekawa Co-op, a 

women’s Fairtrade organic coffee co-operative in Rwanda and the challenge to 

them of climate change. 

Lent devotional from Tearfund: There is a free devotional that can either be 

emailed to you daily, or ordered via a booklet (while stocks last) from Tearfund. 

The theme is unity. They are bite-sized daily reflections, prayers and poems to 

help you draw nearer to God as we approach Easter. Because the theme is 

unity, the leadership thought it would be great if we did this as a church family. 

You can order your booklet, or sign up for your download here: 

https://www.tearfund.org/campaigns/lent-devotional 

Cecilia will be on annual leave during half term (week beginning February 21st) 

so there will be a delay in answering any emails sent to the office. 

These ‘bags of hope’ are being made by Sue to raise 

money for the build, and to use the church logo to 

spark conversations. They cost £3 each and can be 

ordered from Sue. Thank you. 

This is an update re the morning of Saturday 5th March.  

Clive and Anthea have kindly agreed to host this at their house. 

This is open to all 

The time will be for three hours from 9.30am to 12.30 

Please feel free to join for as long as able – it would be good if as many as 

possible could come for at least part of the time 

The morning will be split into 3 one hour sessions with a different leader for 

each section. 

Please do ring me if you have any questions. 

With kind regards and every blessing, Wend 

https://us05web.zoom.us/j/82050290794?pwd=WmM1OG5oRFNwNzBjdDVmSXBCc0Q1QT09
https://www.tearfund.org/campaigns/lent-devotional

